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All students are expected to dress appropriately for an educational environment.  Any clothing items or accessories that significantly interfere with, or disrupt the educational environment, are unacceptable.  Please adhere to the following guidelines.

· Clothing, jewelry, and personal items with language or images that are vulgar, sexually suggestive, discriminatory, obscene or libelous, or that promote illegal or violent content, such as the unlawful use of weapons, drugs, alcohol, tobacco, or drug paraphernalia, or clothing that contains threats, are prohibited.

· Pajamas, sleep wear, and blankets are not to be worn at school.

· Clothing should fully cover private parts, midriff, and undergarments.  

· Hats and hoods are permitted outdoors.

· Footwear must adequately protect students’ feet.  Closed toed shoes are preferred.  Flip flops and slippers are not permitted.  Students will take part in recess daily and physical education class twice a week.   Athletic shoes that fully cover toes and heals are recommended.

If you have any questions or concerns please call 916-566-2755 or email  debra.chandler@twinriversusd.org

Thank you,

Debra Chandler
Principal
